
 

12 May 2009 
 
 
Dear AILU Member 
 
 

Notice of Annual General Meeting 
The 15th Annual General Meeting of the Association of Laser Users will take place at the TWI 
Conference Centre, Granta Park, Abington, Cambridge  at 18:00 on Tuesday 7 July 2009. 
 

 
Election of the AILU Committee 

The election of the AILU standing committee for 2009/10 will take place at the Annual General 
Meeting. Please review the information provided on the AILU web site (from the home page 
click ‘About Us’ and then the ‘Joining the AILU Committee’ link) before deciding whether or 
not to apply. 

If you decide to put yourself forward to be a members of the standing committee it would be 
helpful if you would let me know ahead of the AGM but you do not have to give notice. There 
will be vacancies for up to four members this year. 

The committee nominations for the three Officer positions for 2009 – 2010 are as follows: 
President    Stewart Williams (2nd year) 
Vice President   Paul Hilton (2nd year) 
Executive Secretary  Mike Green 

To apply for one of the Officer positions you must submit a letter of application in writing, 
supported by two other members, to reach me at the address above, not later than 23 June 2009. 

Enclosed with this notice is a flyer for a 2-day Industrial Laser Applications Symposium. The 
AGM takes place at the end of the first day and preceded by the presentation of the 2009 AILU 
Award and Young UK Engineer’s Prize. You are welcome to both of course, and also to the 
informal evening meal with the symposium delegates that follows. There is no need to register 
to attend the prize giving and AGM, but if you would like to join us for the evening meal then 
please complete the registration form and tick the evening meal box. a 

If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to contact me. 

 
JM Green 
Executive Secretary 

 


